

## [External Email] Reopening plan questions

1 message

Mann, GREG J <greg.j.mann@lmco.com>

To: "mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org" <mdegennaro@woodbridgeps.org>

Wed, Jul 15, 2020 at 8:48 AM

Thank you for all of the hard work in prepping BRS for reopening in the fall. As a parent of two BRS students, I have a few questions that I hope are not lost:

- Is the draft plan available ahead of the meeting and comment period? (Context: It is difficult to comment or question something before it is available for review.)
- Will hand sanitizer be made available throughout the school? (Context: Historically it was very infrequently used at BRS.)
- What is the Beecher position on the students that are able to obtain 'waivers' for mask usage due to other health concerns? How will the children that are compliant to the state mandate be protected from those children?
  (Context: Both the letter Monday and survey alluded to that scenario could happen and while my children will be wearing masks at school, I am concerned about the handful of children that obtain waivers will put them at risk.)
- Were any 'working parents' on the reopening committee? (Context: Historically BRS seems to listen primarily to the same handful of parents.)
- Will Beecher be adding custodial staff or contracting an outside vendor for additional more frequent school cleanings? (Context: Every other facility is doing it and that would put a lot of burden on the existing staff if BRS wasn't.)
- Is the BRS HVAC system being reassessed to avoid COVID contaminants? (Context: Historically BRS has had facility problems with mold.)